Permits will be mailed beginning Wednesday, September 13th.  The words “Commuter Parking Decal ” should appear on your bill.  Be sure your address is correct in the Student Records system.  Just a friendly reminder, parking permit enforcement at the Brighton Campus begins Friday, September 22nd.  The parking permit must be displayed as instructed on the reverse of the permit by midnight September 21st.   
During the grace period, park your vehicle in a legal manner (within a marked space or designated overflow area at ESL Sports Centre) on the Brighton Campus.  If you had previously requested a permit and do not receive it in the mail during the week of the 19th, OR if you are requesting a permit for the first time after September 13th, you must come in person to pick up your permit.  
The parking window at the Bursars office, Bldg 6 room 200, is open 8:45 AM -4:45 PM, Monday - Friday.  The Public Safety/Parking Services office, bldg 7 room 341 is open 8 AM - 7 PM Monday - Thursday and 8 AM - 4:45 PM on Friday.  

There are no meters available for student use.  It is prohibited for registered students to use the meters located in the Visitors Loop at anytime for any reason, whether or not time has been paid for at that meter. Your vehicle will be ticketed/towed.    
Help us avoid unnecessary ticketing.  Please abide by these and all Brighton Campus Traffic and Parking Regulations.  

If you have any further questions, feel free to call the Parking office at 292-2700 or go to the website www.monroecc.edu/depts/pstd/parking.htm . Periodically check your college’s e-mail system for important information that may be of interest to you. We hope you have a great semester.  

